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ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL
Caledon Road,

Aughnacloy,

Co.Tyrone,

BT69 6AJ

Tel: 028 8555 7581
Fax: 028 8555 6924

Principal: Mrs Mairead Leonard B Ed (Hons) PQH NI

Website: stmarysprimaryaughnacloy.com 28/06/17

Dear Parents/Carers,

As our school year concludes | write to you on behalf of our Board of Governors. We have
enjoyed a very successful year in St.Mary’s Primary School and we would like to congratulate
your children on their hard work and effort. Thank you also for your continued support of
our school. It is essential that we have a strong partnership to ensure the best for each child
in our care. To all those families who continue to be supportive of the school, attend events,
help with fundraising and assist us in our important promotion of the Catholic Ethos, we are
most grateful. This support does not go unnoticed.

I extend our sincere appreciation to the Staff of St.Mary’s for their hard work, commitment,
dedication, professionalism and care for all the children in our school. The quality of
educational experience they provide is exceptional and we commend and thank them.
Thank you to Mrs Leonard for her excellent leadership and continued commitment to St.
Mary’s, her direction and vision for the school and care for each child is also to be
commended.

I wish you all a happy, holy and safe summer break and look forward to all the children

returning to school in September 2017.

Yours sincerely,
A f(jé%éz
Mr Gabriel McSorley

Chairperson
Board of Governors




